
  

 

  

 

  

 

Welcome to our spring newsletter! We don’t know about you, but we’re very pleased to see 

the back of winter and are welcoming the (slightly) warmer weather with open arms. Here’s 

hoping the upcoming bank holiday weekend is a sunny one! 



 

  

In this edition, we have some exciting stories to share with you of patients who have seen 

first-hand the life-changing difference that dental treatment can make. Scroll down to read 

them for yourself! 

  

If missing or loose teeth are affecting your quality of life, for a limited time only you can 

book a FREE dental implant consultation! Learn more about this exclusive offer below, 

along with information about our new recommendation cards, and all the latest updates 

from the Dental Rooms team. Happy reading! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

FREE dental implant consultations! 

  

 

 

  



 

 

If you're self-conscious about gaps in your smile left by missing teeth, dental implants are an 

effective, long-lasting, and natural-looking solution. 

 

For a limited time only, we’re offering you a FREE dental implant consultation with one of 

our expert dentists, so you can see first-hand the difference they could make to your life!* 

You’ll get a 30-minute face-to-face appointment, which includes a 3D scan of your teeth, a 

simulation of what your smile could look like post-treatment, and a bespoke treatment plan. 

There’s no obligation to go ahead - but if you do, we’ll give you a five-year guarantee on 

your new implants! 

Email us to learn more or book your free consultation whilst availability lasts.  

  

 

 

Book your FREE dental implant consultation!  
 

 

 

*T&Cs apply: 
1. Free consultation with a general dentist. Any consultations with a specialist are chargeable.  
2. Investigations such as cone-beam CT scans and X-rays would be chargeable if required. 

3. Short notice cancellations or failure to attend appointments (without notice of 48 hours) would be charged a 

fee of £50 for 30 minutes.   
 

 

 

 

 

Expanding the practice 
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We’re thrilled to announce that the Dental Rooms practice will be expanding soon! We are 

in the process of adding two new floors to the upstairs area, to make room for new 

surgeries, meeting rooms, a call centre, and additional staff areas.  

  

We’re so eager to see all the hard work come to life, and we can’t wait to share the new 

space with you soon. Keep your eyes peeled for updates over the coming months!  

 

We would like to apologise for any disturbance and noise caused by the ongoing work, and 

will try out utmost to ensure  it doesn't affect your visits to the practice. 

 

Please feel free to call us on 020 8946 2426 if you have any concerns. 
 

 

 

 



 

Share the gift of a smile 

  

 

 
  

 

 

 We’re thrilled to introduce our brand-new recommendation cards! If you had a positive 

experience with Dental Rooms, we’d love you to refer your family or friends! 

  

As a thank you from us, you’ll receive a complimentary £20 gift voucher from us to put 

towards a dental treatment or your next visit to the practice. 

  

Pop into the practice to pick up a card – or for more information, please drop us an email at 

reception@dentalrooms.co.uk. 

  

 

 

Get in touch  
 

 

 

T&Cs apply: 

1. Referred friend who has attended a new patient consultation with us will receive a £20 Gift voucher. 

2. Referrers will receive a £20 gift voucher/£20 off on treatment on their next visit for recommending us. 

3. Referrers should be existing patients of ours. 

4. The voucher is valid for a year for all treatments and special offers 

5. You will receive one gift voucher per recommendation  
 

 

 

 

 

Patient stories 
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We always see first-hand the transformative and life-changing effect of cosmetic and 

restorative dental treatment. In this newsletter, we wanted to share four incredible patient 

stories that show this in action!  

  

 

 
 

 

Timothy 

This is one of Dr Dev’s long-standing 

dental implant patients, Timothy. He 

completed his implant treatment 25 

years ago and his dental implants 

are still going strong. He is pleased 

with the longevity and durability of 

his treatment. His treatment also 

included dental implants, a bridge, 

and restorations, completed by Dr 

Dev!  

  

It’s safe to say he is a very happy 

and satisfied patient., and we love 

seeing him at the practice whenever 

he visits us!  
 

 



 

 

Dianna 

We recently had a treatment celebration 

for our wonderful patient Dianna, who has 

been seeing Dev for over 3 years. She has 

completed her dental implants, crowns, 

and bridge treatment with us! 

 

Dianna is so kind and loving - she bought 

flowers and a card for our Implant Nurse, 

Krystyna, and a big box of chocolates for 

the team to show her appreciation for the 

care and support she received from us. We 

congratulated her with a little present and 

celebrated her special day. 

  

  
 

 
 

 

 

Hari  

Here's one of our lovely patients, Hari, 

pictured with his mum at the Dental 

Rooms practice.    

Hari came to us looking to straighten his 

smile. Dr Angela and Sara, our Orthodontic 

Therapist, used Invisalign to achieve a 

stunning result! Hari is very pleased with 

his new smile. 

  

  
 

 

  

 



 

 

 

David 

David is another patient who our lovely 

patient of Dr Angela and Sara's who who 

straightened his smile with Invisalign 

treatment. 

 

He also visited us for a routine hygiene 

appointment with Vasiliki and Ipek, our in-

house dental hygienists!  

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Team news 

  

 

 



  

 

 

We celebrated International Women’s Day on Wednesday 8th March! Our wonderful team 

is filled with intelligent, skilled and experienced women who are committed to delivering the 

best standard of care to our patients. We loved having the chance to thank each and every 

one of them for the light, love, laughs, value, and dedication they bring to our practice each 

and every day! 

 

 



 

 

In other news, we had a practice meeting 

on Friday 24th March to discuss ways of 

improving patient care and daily 

operations, along with an in-depth 

exploration of our compliance and ways to 

make the practice safer for our patients 

and staff.  

We followed this by a relaxed ‘Fizzy 

Friday’ to celebrate our high-quality care 

and standards - and, of course, to unwind!  

 

 
 

 

 

And last - but by no means least! Two of 

our nurses, Sabrina and Anna, received 

their GDC certificate of registration last 

month! We celebrated with a lovely team 

lunch and gifting them some gorgeous 

flowers. 

 

 

 

Remember, the best way to keep up-to-date with everything Dental Rooms is by following 

us on Instagram!  

  

 

 

Follow us on Instagram  
 

 

 

 

https://www.instagram.com/dentalroomswimbledon/


 

Thank you for reading our spring newsletter and we hope to see you at the practice soon! 

  

 

 

  

  

 


